
 

 

Delaware Conservation District Educates Municipal Officials on 
Stormwater Requirements 

 
 

Ed Magargee, district manager at the Delaware 

County Conservation District (DCCD) co-led a 

session to help local municipalities navigate the 

Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System Permit 

(MS-4). The session was part of the “Small Scale 

Stormwater Plan” training held in Gradyville on 

December 19, 2013. Due to high demand, a second 

event was added December 18 to accommodate 

more attendees.  

Magargee, who also serves as the coordinator for the Delaware County MS-4 permit 

program, was asked to speak at the training. His session addressed regulatory updates 

including the simplified approach for smaller homeowner projects.  

“This was truly a partnership effort to help municipalities in Delaware County comply 

with new regulations. I was pleased to participate in this effort which furthers DCCD’s 

mission of  ensuring the wise use of Delaware County's natural resources and to protect 

and restore the natural environment through the conservation of its soil, water, and 

related resources,” said Magargee.   

Forty-eight municipal employees from Chester and Delaware Counties attended. The 

training was a joint effort with the Chester Ridley Crum Watershed Association and the 

Delaware County Consortium of Governments.  


